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House of the Lord 
             Because of Your Love 
             One Thing Remains            
                  *Offering will be taken. 
                  *Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate. 
 

Dismiss children for Children and Worship  
   

Savannah Lorelle 
                            
Message                        “Grow and Go” 

 
page 1106 I Corinthians 3:1-4,  page 1164 Hebrews 6:1,  
page 967 Matthew 28:18-20, page 989 Mark 16:15, 

       page 1026 Luke 24:44-49, page 1055 Acts 1:8 
 page 1054 John 20:19-23     page number for church Bible 
 

             Hymnal  337 Nothing but the Lord  (vss 1,4) 
               Hymnal  344 Grace Greater than Our Sin  (vss 1,4) 
 

*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will meet the 
storyteller at the back of the sanctuary, go to the Education Wing, have their 
worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the last hymns. 
Childcare is available for those 2 years and younger. 

 
 



 

Join us following morning worship for a time of fellowship. 

Two adult Sunday School classes will meet following Fellowship Time. One 
studies the Sunday School Guide. The other class is using the book The 
Character of a Follower of Jesus. Both classes meet in the Education Wing. 

Today, we will be starting a Sunday School class for our young children.  
Children will meet in the Education Wing. 

Consistory will meet at 6:30 p.m. 

We will have our opening night for our fall season.  Our meal tonight is 
hamburgers, beans, chips, Rice Krispies bars. 
Children and adults should all remain in the Fellowship Hall after the meal.  
 

Blood pressure checks will be available before morning worship. 

Sunday, September 17 Church Life will host an evening of miniature golf at 
Adventure Golf at 56th and Old Cheney. Pizza, dessert, and water will be 
served. If you would like soda, please bring your own drink. We will eat at 
5:00 and golf at 6:00 PM. Cost will be $8 for ages 9 and up and $7 for ages 
4-8. This can be paid for on the evening of the event. Invite your friends 
and neighbors. Please sign up on the sheet at the welcome desk if you plan 
to attend. Questions call Patty Peters at 402 540 0464. 

Please stop by the Information Desk and sign up to help with the Toss Box.   
There are empty spots for you to choose from. 
 
You will see flyers for our Wednesday Nights Alive lying around.  Take one, 
two, or three flyers and hang them up in post offices or wherever a bulletin 
board allows.  Hand one to your neighbors.  The starting date is September 
11. 
WinGS (Women in God’s Service) Mission for September is Fresh Start. 
Fresh Start will gladly accept donations of cleaning supplies, paper  
products and self-care items. 
 
 
 



Henrietta Liesveld wants the people playing dominoes with her on Tuesday to 
know she so appreciates them and looks forward to seeing each and every one 
of them. Those of us going are finding it is a very enjoyable hour.  Would you 
like to play dominoes on Tuesday at Haven Manor? Tell Julie Rosburg to add 
your name to the list.  

 
Thank You 
I want to thank you for all of the nice cards and greetings for my birthday.  I 
had a wonderful celebration.  I thank you for your presence.  I thank you for all 
the laughs joys and memories of the past.  I thank you for the prayers 
throughout the years I have been sick.  I thank God for Christian friends and I 
am thankful for gifts and well wishes.  When we count our blessings we find out 
how much God loves us.  The best blessing of all is Jesus, our Lord and Savior.  
We see that in John 3:16.”  Evelyn Essink 

 
Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, and the 
P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld} 

No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld and 
Evelyn Essink, Dorothy Helmink at Haven Manor, and Barb Sears at Orchard 
Park, Lincoln NE. At home Eugene Huenink
 
Stay Connected 
You may view past sermons on our streaming site: YouTube - Holland Church 
Nebraska. 
You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.” 
 
 
 Contact information for Pastor Anthony 

402-984-3702  call or text him          Church phone: 402-792-2004 
Office hours 9 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.     Monday-Friday 

 
 

 
Hearing assist devices are available for use during the service.   
They are stored in the room back of Sanctuary. If you need help with using 
them, talk with the person in the sound booth.   

 
 



Sign up to serve cookies during our Fellowship Time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee, serving, and cleaning up.  
 

       
 

Our Liturgical cloth is changed to green for growth and mission. 
 

 

Information for the bulletin needs to be given to Carol Auman by Thursday of each 
week by 1:00 p.m.  You may also place announcements on the calendar in room #3. 
Information for newsletters needs to be given to Carol Auman or Ann Wubbels by 
Thursday of the last week of the month. 

Serving Today Next Week 

Child Care   

Children and Worship Susan O’Connor    Faye Weckle 

Coffee Kevin and Eunice Cramer 
Jerry and Cindy 

Widhalm 

Greeter 
September  

Don and Susan O’Connor 
October 

Gary Pence 

Sound/Video/Streaming 
 

September  
Dick Marolf 

October 
Dan Lange 

Jerry Prange  

Toss Box 
September 10 
Cindy Lange 

September 17 
Gloria and Susan 


